BBYO Article
	On June 14th, 2020, Wilkes-Barre BBYO held the elections of our 2020-2021 chapter board. Sadly, we were unable to hold this election in person since BBYO has not authorized in-person events due to the coronavirus outbreak. While we weren’t with each other face to face, we still made the most of the situation and carried out elections as normally as we could.
	We had a great turnout for the event and had many people outside of BBYO on the call to see their friends get elected. While many people ran for many different positions, the official board is as follows: n’siah (president) is Laurel Roth, s’ganit (vice president) is Bekah Kornfeld, morah (recruitment) is Saraea Kaplan, moreh (recruitment) is Jakob Narrow, shaliach (Judaics) is Gavin Good, mazkirah (secretary) is Jessie Miller, and gizborit (treasurer) is Zahava Griver. 
	Elections this year was a long process, but all of us in the chapter are happy with the result and can’t wait to start this year! We hope to have in-person events as soon as we are authorized. We hope to conclude the 2019-2020 year with senior lives and inductions of the new board asap and begin planning events for the new year. This year’s board is amazing and will do great things for Wilkes-Barre. Wilkes-Barre BBYO is forever #ontherise.
